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August 9, 2022 

Dear Agency Official: 

RE:  Public Meeting 
Indian River County Road (CR) 510 from CR 512 to 87th Street 
Indian River County, Florida 
Financial Project ID Numbers: 405606-7-52-01 
 

On behalf of the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, you and your staff are invited 
to a Public Meeting to learn about the proposed improvements for the Indian River County Road (CR) 510 
from CR 512 to 87th Street project.  
 
The virtual Public Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, Aug. 30, 2022, at 5:30 p.m., and the in-person 
Public Meeting will be held on Wednesday, Aug. 31, 2022, at 5:30 p.m.   

 
• Virtual (online) Attendees: Please use the following link to register to join the meeting: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/9016942448512752139. To join by phone, please 
Dial 1-631-992-3221, Access Code, 913-692-913. 

 
• In-Person Location: North Indian River County Library, 1001 Sebastian Blvd, Sebastian, 

FL 32958. Project information will be available for review at the in-person location. The latest 
social distancing guidelines will be followed. 

 
The virtual meeting will begin with a presentation, followed by a question-and-answer session. Questions 
and comments may be submitted prior to the meetings by emailing the Project Manager. Virtual 
attendees may also submit questions and comments during the meeting via the online chat for project 
representatives to address. The in-person meeting will be an open house for attendees to ask and/or 
make comments to project representatives. Attached is a copy of the Public Meeting Flyer. 
 
Notices are being sent to all property owners and tenants located within 300 feet of the project and to 
other public officials, regulatory agencies, organizations and individuals interested in the project.  

If you require further information or would like to ask a question prior to the meeting, please do not 
hesitate to contact the FDOT Project Manager, Maria Formoso, P.E., P.M.P., at (954) 777-4677, toll free 
at (866) 336-8435 ext. 4677, or via email at maria.formoso@dot.state.fl.us. For more information, please 
visit the project website at http://www.cr510project.com/. 

        Sincerely, 

        Maria Formoso, P.E., P.M.P. 
        FDOT Project Manager  

GO:hb   
Attachment: Public Information Flyer 
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